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Dear Parents/Carers 
  
As mentioned in my communication on Friday 11 February, feedback from our key stakeholders is 
important to moving the school forward. As such, please find a link below to a parent/carer 
questionnaire. We would really welcome your feedback on both the positives and the not so 
positives about the school. The information provided will help us in planning for the future. 
Furthermore, this will become an annual event to continuously gain feedback from all stakeholders 
to find out how we are doing. 
  
The questionnaire will take approximately 20 minutes and although the questionnaire can be 
anonymous it is really helpful if you do provide a name as sometimes, in order to get a better 
understanding, it can be really helpful to contact you regarding a specific comment. The Survey will 
close on Monday 28 March. 
  
For clarity, this is for parents and carers only, students will have the opportunity to complete their 
own questionnaire very soon. 
  
Please click on the link below to get started 
  
Parent/Carer questionnaire 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 

 
 
  
 

 
Dr Roger L Harris 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/BNYAQrDEZ7

